
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

18 MARCH 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear U3A Members 
 

In light of the recent directive from government regarding 
COVID-19, all monthly meetings at the Newton Park Library 

Auditorium will be cancelled until further notice. 
 

Kindly continue to check notices in the media, on our website 
and your e-mails. 

 
The committee thanks you for your understanding. 

 
The Committee 
U3A Port Elizabeth  
 
 
 
 
 

____________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


